
 
 

 

Mobile Phones and Electronic Devices 

 

The Management Committee is mindful of the increased use by members and visitors of a 

wide range of electronic devises for receiving, communicating and viewing information as an 

important feature of everyday working and social activities. 

 

With this in mind the Committee has agreed to the following guidelines for members and 

visitors. 

 

Mobile phones and electronic communication devices may be taken onto the course, practice 

areas and Colt course but must be switched off or in silent mode. They may only be used in 

these areas in the event of an emergency. Anyone wishing to use a mobile telephone should 

do so in the club car park, phones can also be used in the changing rooms conditional on the 

user being sympathetic to other members and visitors. 

. 

Members and visitors are permitted to use electronic devices in the clubhouse for receiving 

and viewing activities conditional on the device being in silent mode and used with 

consideration to other members, visitors and staff. Under no circumstances may they be used 

for making or receiving calls other than in the areas allowed above.  

 

The wifi code is posted on the notice board by the bar and is also available from the office. 

 

 

 

 


